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On June 07, 2023 at approximately 11:30PM, deputies responded to the 300 block of 
Southgate Avenue in Spotsylvania County in reference to a shooting that had occurred.  
Upon arrival, deputies encountered a 39-year-old male suffering from nonlife-threatening 
gunshot wounds to the lower body. Deputies immediately began rendering aid to the 
victim. Upon further investigation and witness interviews, it was determined that 
unknown suspect(s) forced entry into the residence and immediately began shooting at 
the victim. Other family members in the residence were unharmed. The victim was taken 
to a local hospital where he was treated and released. At this time, detectives are 
attempting to identify suspects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Remember your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 

Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 
Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 

P3tips App: from Android or Google store 
 


